
NAOMI - RUTH CONNECTION 

LESSON FIVE COMMENTS 

 
Dear Loved Ones, 
 
 We are grateful for the Independence that we still have in this country but we see so many changes 
that could threaten the freedom and land of plenty that we have enjoyed in recent years.  We have 
gone through several years of questioning our health options, losing loved ones, employment changes, 
and now energy/gas shortages, and food shortages. 
 
As always, Sandy Harber has done a terrific job of sharing the story of how Naomi and her family were 
facing many similar problems. Unfortunately, they chose what seemed to make sense to them, a place 
that seemed to have better options.  Their choice ended up with more tragedy. It took increased 
problems before Naomi began to realize that she needed to RETURN to God.  I pray that our country 
returns to God but in the meantime we can each make sure we are personally and as families are 
returning to God for better direction and a deeper desire to know God’s will for us in the midst of our 
circumstances.  It can only happen as we keep our eyes on Jesus and seek Him rather than concentrate 
on our circumstances and what we see going on in our country. 
 
God bless you as you continue to seek God daily for ways to return to a deeper relationship with Jesus 
and direction on how to best make it through these trying times and how to be there for others who 
need to return to God as their source of strength and provisions.   
 
Have a blessed week. 
 
Sandy Yates 
 


